PFLC updates in lieu of October 2020 meeting due to Coronavirus regulations banning meetings 
1.The Pavillion remains closed, following government guidance, but has been cleaned and re-decorated. 
2. The Bowls clubhouse has been cleaned and it is planned to be used for band practice. https://cawoodvillage.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/covid-risk-assesment.xlsx
3. Hedge cutting has been started. A dry summer has resulted in some falling branches. Scheduled work on trees will be undertaken over the winter in accordance with the tree report obtained last year, including SDC permission to remove a tree subject to a TPO.
4. Ongoing issues with anti-social behaviour has included evidence of glue sniffing and drug usage as well as lighting fires(in the bbq under the wooden canopy of the tennis clubhouse), littering and vandalism to benches and fences. Police have been informed. All seating has been placed in storage in clubhouses and the bbq is also in storage.
5. A proposal to purchase a steam vapouriser will not at present proceed. 
6. PAT testing has been undertaken for all 3 buildings and contents. 

